
World Book Day – Pine class
World Book Day 25 has been lots of fun! This 
year, World Book Day was all about 
encouraging children to read whatever they 
like, wherever they like!
During the morning we had a talk from the
library service about some exciting new books 
we have in school to borrow. We also had the 
opportunity to do a book swap.
In the afternoon, we learned to draw like Rob 
Biddulph using some excellent videos on his 
website and we made fortune tellers with our 
book recommendations inside. 
Finally it was time for the costume parade.
Thank you to all our friends and families who 
were able to come and watch!




